
Joseph Pepe  
 

With a heavy heart and on behalf of the family, I’d like to 

inform the shipmates that Joseph Pepe, of Amsterdam NY, passed 

away today (12/5/2023).  

 

He served on the CAG-1 as a plank owner and was eternally 

proud to have served on the USS Boston in the 50’s. I’d like 

to sincerely thank you all for your friendship and camaraderie 

during the many Boston Reunions over the last decades that Joe 

and Sally (and his family) attended. Nearly all his clothing 

was Boston apparel, demonstrating the fondness and devotion he 

had for this group. Sally passed earlier this year as well. 

 


